
Peace of Mind
a s  e a s y  a s

Traveling anywhere these days is tough enough, especially 
to places you may not have been before.  At Commonwealth 
Worldwide, we’re in the peace of mind business.

	 It starts 24 hours before every trip with a CWW24 email to 
remind you of your reservation with us.  Not only will it help you 
remember in advance, it’ll prompt you to cancel any unnecessary 
bookings to avoid no-shows or misunderstandings.
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Just before your trip, we’ll send you 
a Chauffeur Direct notification via email, 

including the name and cell number of your chauffeur, 
about 25 minutes prior to the scheduled pickup time.  
We’ll also send your driver’s photo, so you’ll be able 

to recognize him or her in crowded areas.

Not sure where your chauffeur is?  The same 
Chauffeur Direct email you just received 
has a handy link to a live GPS tracking map* 

showing exactly where your vehicle is 
located!

	 Giving our clients peace of mind is 
just part of what makes Commonwealth 
“Anything But Common.”

*GPS tracking and driver photos are available 
in most major markets we serve.  

See our website for complete information.


